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TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
MARCH 31, 2017 

 
A Special meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Friday, March 31, 
2017 to discuss the Midwifery Program. 
  
Present:  Chief R. Donald Maracle  

Councillors: Carl E. (Ted) Maracle and Debra A. Vincent  
Staff: David Souliere, CAO and Shelley Bowden, Executive 
Assistant 
 

Regrets:  Stacia L. Loft, Douglas E. Maracle 
 
MOTION #1: Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle to 

support the Midwifery Program as long as there is proper insurance 
in place and there is no liability to MBQ. 

Carried. 
 
Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Chief R. Donald Maracle 


